LATIRUS

The shell and deck have been drilled in way of Nos.
| and 4 tanks. (Tanks numbered from for'd). It will
¢ necessary to drill the shell and deck in the after
vell (say No. 6 or 7 tank) before the completion of the
jpecial survey.

, As regards the reported shell and deck drillings,
hose in way of No.4 tank are considered to be satis-
f:ctory, as is also the shell in way of No.1 tank.

Wwo strakes of deck plating in way of No.1 tank should
ye renewed (B strake port and starboard is suggested).

It is presumed the scantlings of the internal struc-
mre will be dealt with by the Reports Department.
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